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From: Cathy Marcinkevage - NOAA Federal <cathy.marcinkevage@noaa.gov>


Sent: Monday, February 11, 2019 12:13 PM


To: Eric Danner; Rachel Johnson - NOAA Affiliate


Cc: Howard Brown


Subject: SWFSC Staff Supporting ROC on LTO


Rachel and Eric --

We are preparing for a potential furlough, and have been asked what SWFSC staff would be tapped to support


the CCVO in the ROC on LTO. This includes the LCM work, temperature and egg mortality work, and the


other items we listed here. Item 7 is to me the broadest and most uncertain given that we don't yet know exactly


what analyses we will do and therefore you don't know who you would tap.


I started a list. How would you revise to support us in the event there is a furlough and we get clearance to be


called back to work on this?


Steve Lindley


Eric Danner


Rachel Johnson


Miles Daniels


Nate Mantua (for Item 4)


Andrew Hein


Thanks -

Cathy



